
MIAMI BEACH 
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

NO. LTC # LETTER TO COMMISSION 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

Honorable Mayor Dan Gelber and Members of the City Commission 

Alina T. Hudak, City Manage~ 

July 6, 2023 ~-. \ 

SUBJECT: Police Swearing-In Ceremony 

This Letter to Commission is to advise you of the Police Department's Swearing-In 
Ceremony for five new police officers on Tuesday, July 11, 2023. The Ceremony will 
commence at 10:00 a.m. in the Major James Smith Community Room, located on the first 
floor of the Police Department at 1100 Washington Avenue. 

Please join us in congratulating and welcoming the new Miami Beach Police Officers. 

Jacqueline Bannister 
Nikolas Blake 
Edward Cavalie 
Lilit Kazaryan 
Branson Vicens 

ATH/RMC/gw 
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